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April 14, 2012

To Whom It May Concern,

The image shown below was created by the Office of Public Outreach at the Space Telescope 
Science Institute (STScI). The Institute has been contracted by NASA to create products and 
services that return the scientific discoveries of the Hubble Space Telescope to the public.

STScI created this image to be widely distributed to the general public as part of our outreach 
efforts, and we have released this image into the public domain.

Sincerely,
Space Telescope Science Institute
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